
 

 

July 2015 

  

The Corrie Forum 
Remember to check out our website: 

www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk  
see this newsletter in colour on our website 

E-mail:     admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk 
Tel:         0161-336-2242 / 4265 

Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 2nd September  School re-opens- doors open at 8.50 am  
Wednesday 16th September  Year 4 Swimming Lessons begin 

The Golden Rules 
We are kind and gentle  

We are prepared for the school day 
We work hard 

We look after property 
We listen to people 

We are honest 

Whole School attendance 
target for this year was 
97% and we achieved 

96% 

Health & Sports Week 
We had our fantastic school sports week starting on Monday 22nd June.  All of the 
staff and children had a wonderful time and we were really lucky to have some 
fantastic opportunities to take part in lots of new and exciting activities. 
The children took part in first aid, healthy cooking, futurestars, basketball, just 
dance, climbing, golf, lacrosse, orienteering, fitness sessions, the Life Education 
bus, junior whistlers, circus skills, choices and consequences, defibrillator training, 
street dance, cricket, dental hygiene and much, much more. 
 
We also held our Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 sports days. Congratulations to 
Howes and Moores who, for the first time in Corrie history, shared the Sports Day 
Championship! 

 
 

The Nursery class have been involved with lots of mini 
beast studies and have recently enjoyed watching the 

caterpillars closely as they grew and changed until they 
finally emerged as butterflies.  

We are all very excited about our trip to Cannon Hall 
farm on Friday, let’s hope for sunny weather. 

 The Nursery staff would also like to wish all of the 
children moving into our Reception class best wishes, we 

will miss you all very much in Nursery. 
 

Mrs Palfreyman 

Sea Life Centre Blackpool - Year 1 
 

Year 1 had a brilliant time on their school trip to The Sea Life Centre in 
Blackpool. We saw so many interesting creatures, and even had the 

chance to touch starfish and shrimps! We learnt lots of new facts about 
sea creatures around the world, and how to keep them safe through 

conservation. 
 

The staff at The Sea Life Centre were very impressed with how polite and 
well behaved the children at Corrie are! 

Bridgewater Hall - Year 3 
Year 3 went to the Bridgewater Hall and 
we played along with the Halle 
Orchestra . They even played Star Wars 
too, I really enjoyed listening to them! 
By Kodie   and Aimee—3R 

During the week, we were also lucky to receive a visit from Warrington Wolves Rugby League star Gene Ormsby who came in to meet all 
the children and talk to them about being a professional sports person. He also took the time to congratulate all the prize winners from our 
Sports Presentation assembly. 
 
We also announced next year's Sports Ambassadors who will be taking over from Katie and Shakiel who have done such an amazing job 
this year.  Next year's ambassadors will be Aleks Gotovac and Leah Howard.  Well done to all the winners and everyone who has taken 
part in school sport in any way this year.   
 
Could I also thank all the parents who have helped with organising and providing transport to and from events this year. We couldn't do all 
that we do without you.   

 - Mr Griffin 

Year 6 have had a fantastic opportunity to work on a 
finance project with a company called Generation 
Foundation.  

They were given the task of designing a product to 
sell that would celebrate their time at Corrie Primary 
and also Corrie's 50th birthday.  They decided to 
design and produce a tea towel and a mug.   

They had to pitch their designs in a Dragon's Den 
style approach to judges including the Headteacher 
and School Business Manager.   

The class had to work out costs including overheads, 
labour time, profit and loss. 

If you want to purchase a fantastic year 6 designed 
tea towel or a Corrie 50th birthday mug for the 
bargain price of £3.99 each they will be on sale at the 
Year 6 Leaver's Assembly and Mrs Brady's office. 

Please show your support and buy our products!  



 

 

Reception Trip and Celebration Assembly 
 

Reception have visited Croxteth Hall and  
Country Park today, the whole class were very 
excited boarding the coaches especially as 
they took an adult with them to share the fun!   
Remember that each child has invited their 
parents /carers to share their learning 
journey over the last year at a Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 27th July at 2:00 pm in 
the Infant Hall.  The Assembly was followed 
by refreshments 
in the Reception 
Classrooms. 
  

Message from the head 
 

Corrie would like to say a very big ‘thank you and good luck’ to Mrs Collier, Mrs Muir and Mrs 
Mullen who are all leaving to pastures new.  They will be greatly missed by us all. 
 

We also say good luck and a temporary goodbye to Mrs Faulkner who is going on Maternity 
Leave until July 2016. 
 

Best of luck to our Year 6 pupils moving onto the next stage of their lives at High Schools in 
September. 
 

Have a great holiday and we will see you all back at school on Wednesday 2nd September. 
 

Mrs Cartledge 

Thank You! 

We would like to say a big thank you to our Volunteer Team who do so much for the pupils during the 
year ; Mr and Mrs Cole, Mrs Bigham, Mrs Newton  and Mrs O’Brien. 

Also thanks to Mr Newton who kindly donated some of the plants that are around the school grounds. 

Big Sing 
 

On Tuesday 30th 
June 2015 Mrs 
Mitchell and Miss 
Cook took the 
Corrie choir (year 
four, five and six) 
to DCC for the Big 
Sing.  We sang with five other schools from Denton.  
We sang Tomorrow from Annie and Reach for the 
Stars.  Corrie sang Stand by Me and I Will Follow 
Him.  We all had an amazing time.  
 
By Emily and Islay 6FM. 

Summer Fair 

The Summer Fair on Friday 10 July was a huge success, many thanks to the PTA, parents and staff who 
helped us to raise £926 which is used for the benefit of the children via an annual donation towards the cost 
of school trips.  Jade Sharp from 4C was the winner of the Annual Envelope Draw and kindly donated £50 to 
the PTA. 

If you are interested in helping out at future PTA events please let Mrs Brady in the Junior Office know. 

Name Labels - School are able to order stick in name labels that are both washing machine and tumble dryer 
proof, they cost £7.65 for 60 which is cheaper than a replacement sweatshirt!  Order Forms are available 
from the Infant and Junior Offices.  Orders placed by 28th July will be available from school on Wednesday 
2nd September. 


